
One day I was contacted by the FBI. I become worried as to why they came, because I had done nothing 

wrong. I had heard stories about how innocent people have been taken away. Therefore, I became 

worried. I am a mother of four, and I was concerned about my children. 

I called CAIR-Philadelphia who contacted the FBI on my behalf only a few days after speaking with me.  

CAIR-Philadelphia successfully resolved my case -- I have never been contacted by the FBI again. I was 

very pleased by the help CAIR-Philadelphia gave me.    

Signed,  

 

Satisfied client 

Exton, PA 

(Name withheld at Client's request) 


